From: Tom Blart <tom.blart@example.com>

Date: Sun, 28 Nov 2021 15:38:18 -0600

Subiject: Police Taking Longer to Respond to Calls in Southwest Dallas
To: Jon Berg <jonberg@example.com>

Jon,

Attached, please find Blart Public Safety Consulting's most recent monthly
report regarding vehicle theft and police response time in the DFW metro.

As you may know, each month we release this report; however, this month's
report is especially notable due to the spike in police response time in
Dallas' Southwest Division. The report shows that police times are on
average now taking 12% longer than this same month last year. Additionally,
vehicle thefts are up by 10%.

| am available to answer your questions about these latest developments.

Should you be interested in an on-camera interview, please contact me at
(972) 555-5555 at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Tom Blart

President

Blart Public Safety Consulting LLC
tom.blart@example.com



